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Can you please make sure you respond to this Option Out request form if you no longer wish to receive any communication from the Spiritans.

The law is changing; the new General Data Protection Regulations come in to force on 25th May.

We currently hold our supporters’, benefactors’, Parishioners’, service users’ and providers’ email and contact details in a mailing list in order to send you updates, information, news, event information, pastoral and emotional support outreaches, and above all commend you and your needs to God in prayer.

We believe that we are complying with the requirements of the new General Data Protection Legislation by gaining your consent to continue holding this information to allow us to contact you. 

However, if you would like to stop receiving those communications at any time, please just let us know. Please put an ‘X’ in the box below and send it back to us. We will update our records accordingly

You have the option to opt out or in at any time afterwards. 
In your response, please include your name (and organization/ Parish). Thank You.

Please note – we will never share your details with a third party or an external service provider without your direct permission to do so.
	OPT OUT

	


Many Thanks,

The Spiritans,

British Province  
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